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This bill will destroy all the small farming community and other small business that 

use diesel fuel for their equipment and trucks, etc. There already has been so much 

damage because of all the new “laws” and “regulations”. If you have NEVER lived or 

worked on a farm or any industry that uses diesel fuel for equipment or vehicles you 

should not be trying to vote stuff in that’s will effect these industries and peoples 

livelihoods. Diesel fuel has been around for years longer then most that are trying to 

vote in to remove the use of it and it has not done any harm! Batteries and electric do 

more harm to our environment then diesel fuel. All the waste of good working 

equipment and vehicles will be wasted due to this bill and that is not ok. That’s 

hurting the environment. Please do not pass this bill. Many will be hurt by it versus 

being helped. Think before you act and really think about things with an opened mind 

what this bill will really effect! Maybe your own family and their job could be in 

jeopardy if this bill goes through.  

 

Thank you for your time  

Mary  


